May 14, 1969

The annual meeting of the Skokie Public Library Board of Directors was
held May 14, 1969, at 10:30 Po ey in the Conference Room of the Libra,ry'.,

Rabbi Wemer called the meetlng to order, and stated the purpose was the
nommatlon and electlon of a Pres:Ldent, Vice~President and Secretary for the Board

Nominations for President were opened and Mr,: Kraft nominated Rabbi
Karl Weinexr.: Mr;. Richard LindBerg seconded the nomination. There were no
further nominations for Preeidento. Mrs., Petty moved the nominations be closed
and the Secretary cast a unanimour vote for Rabbi Karl Weiner, as President
for the coming year,!

Nominations for Vice-President were opened and Mrs. Selma Petty
nominated Mr. Donald Kraft; The nomination was seconded by Mrs,: Diana Hunter.
Mr. Howard Hummer moved the nominations be closed and the Secretary cast a
unanimoug vote for Donald Kraft for Vice President for the year 1969—-70,-

Nominations for Secretary were opened and Mrs. Diana Hunter nominated
Mrs, Selma Petty. Mr, Howard Hummer seconded the nomination. rIfhere were
no further nominations and Mr. Richard Lindbex¥ moved the nominations be closed
and the Secretary be instructed to cast a unanimour vote for Mrs.: Selma Petty
for Secretarys

Rabbi Weiner informed the Board members that the provision for the
salary for the Chief Librarian was traditionally acted upon at the annual meeting.

| After discussion, by action of the Board, the Chief Librarianls saldary was increased

to $17,000 for the 1969=70 year.

The meeting was adjourned at 10:45 psm.: on motion by Mr. Hummer.
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Selma Petty Os - Secretary





